
 

All ground flowers and decorations 

must be removed from the cemetery 

by Sunday, April 2. If not removed, 

items will be disposed of in order to 

do seasonal maintenance and 

cleanup. Flowers in vases or items 

permanently attached can remain, 

however.                                                        

Contact Andy Dominique if you have 

any questions. (419) 445-5911 


